

These students were chosen by their math teachers to represent Colleton Prep at the Junior and Senior Math Meets. The Junior Math Meet was held at Brynes Academy in Florence, SC where the eighth grade team finished third overall. Mary Ellen Fischer finished third place individually. The Senior Math Meet was held at St. Paul's Country Day School in Hollywood, SC.



Sophomore Wanda Herndon was chosen as Colleton Prep's representative at the Hugh O'Brien Youth Leadership Conference held at Charleston Southern University. She was chosen for her leadership qualities.

Randee Ritter, daughter of Tommy and Francis Ritter, was chosen as a candidate for Miss DAR. She was chosen because of the qualities of leadership and community services she displays in and out of school.

Memos

- "The Math Meet is a great experience! It's fun and educational. I think we had a great time and learned a lot due to the competition between people our own age and others who were younger."

 Mary Ellen Fischer
- "At the beginning of the week, we imitated the elections of the city government. As the week progressed we moved into elections of county government. By the end of the week we had elected officials for the state government. Due to these elections we learned a great deal about the local governments. I made many friends that I will remember for a long time." Craig White
- "At first I thought Governor's School would be a waste of my summer; I was wrong. It was one of the greatest experiences of my life. Not only did I learn about myself, but I also made many solid friendships that will last for the rest of my life. The experience has continued to affect me long past graudation in July." Holly Davenport
- "I'm honored to be chosen as CPA's Miss DAR. It is very flattering that the people around me see in me the qualities embodied in this title, and I'm proud to represent Colleton Prep as the recipient of this year's award." Randee Ritter
- "I was proud to be picked to represent the school at the HOBY weekend. I feel that my attendence will be very beneficial. I hope to learn many important leadership skills and meet new friends." Wanda Herndon

